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Dear Parents,

Reflecting on the past school year, we have had so many great memories and
exciting events to look back on. We continued many successful traditions
and added new experiences, which we can continue and make new traditions. Our
students enjoyed all of these activities. 
We have summed up our journey in the past six months in our biannual
Newsletter.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and
cooperation.

Please find attached herewith the Holiday List 2023-24 and the April 2023 issue of
the Newsletter for your kind perusal.
 

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


